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Call for Papers for the Journal "Administrative Reform"

The journal ‘’ADMINISTRATIVE REFORM’’ (“ΔΙΟΙΚΗΤΙΚΗ ΜΕΤΑΡΡΥΘΜΙΣΗ”) addresses a call for
papers for the issue 1/2018 due to be published in November 2018.

‘’ADMINISTRATIVE REFORM’’ is a historic title, founded in 1980 by Minoas Mathioudakis and Vasillios
Andronopoulos, who were at the time Directors of the Ministry of the Presidency of the Government,
and published until 1998. The European Public Law Organization (EPLO) has the honor to resume its
publication, on an annual basis, starting in 2018.

The publication aims to become a new a forum for young and established scholars from the field of the
administrative science, the civil service and the judiciary.

The journal will publish papers in Greek, on a wide range of topics on public law, good governance,
institutional reform, the promotion of transparency and the protection of human rights.

The papers should be submitted in Word format, should not exceed the amount of 3500-5000 words
(footnotes included) and should be accompanied by a brief summary of about 100-150 words, also in
Greek. The full name of the author and his/her professional or academic title should be mentioned.

All submitted papers will be reviewed by the Editorial Committee, according to the policy of the EPLO
publications.

The deadline for the submission of the papers is June 29, 2018.

For further information about the publication and the technical specifications of the papers, please contact
Mr. Panagiotis Alexopoulos (tel.: 2113110673 - email address: palexopoulos@eplo.int).
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